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Fugitive emissions need to be clarified in more detail. 
 
In the City of Los Angeles, there persists a problem from lack of records and/or 
inefficient and neglected duties to maintain and monitor methane leakage from old oil 
wells and/or projects constructed on the sites. 
 
The Fairfax area is a prime example. 
 
Neglect by Building and Safety or the Fire Department should not be forgiven under 
FUGITIVE EMISSIONS. 
 
Methane Zones and Methane Buffer Zones require environmental monitoring.  We see 
no such steps in the CEQA documentation we review. 
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